PUBLIC BIDDING NO. 2024-001
Procurement of Servers

Supplemental / Bid Bulletin No. 1
February 26, 2024

SUSPENSION OF PUBLIC BIDDING

The Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) hereby informs all prospective bidders that
the Public Bidding No. 2024-001 for the Procurement of Servers is hereby
SUSPENDED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

Subsequently, the Pre-Bid Conference scheduled today, 26 February 2024 at 2:00
PM is hereby CANCELLED.

For your guidance.

ROSAEIWA S. GERMEDIA

Vice Chairperson
Bids and Awards Committee
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